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22.06.2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following our recent request for nominations for the post of Parent Governor, I can confirm that 
only one nomination, from Mr Matt Peedle, was received. In accordance with the School 
Governance (Constitution) (England) Regulations 2012, Mr Peedle has been appointed to the 
Governing Body to serve a further period of 4 years as Parent Governor with effect from 22.06.21. 

 

I would like to congratulate Mr Peedle on his appointment and wish to thank him for his 
continued support of the school and the Governing Body. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 
 


